
February 09, 2011

FROM: Nanci Kreidman, M.A.
Domestic Violence Action Center

TO: Rep. John fri. Mizuno, Committee Chair
Rep: Jo Jordan, Vice Chair
Members of the Committee

RE: H8738
Hearing Date: Thursday, February 10, 2010, 9:00am, Conf. Rm #329

LATE
Testimony

Aloha and good morning. It appears that there are no TANF funds available to support many community
needs. Current efforts have eliminated funding for existing programs.

The needs of domestic violence victims should certainly be considered when evaluating TANF appropriations.

Thank you.
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From: Dara Carlin, M.A. [breaking-the-silence©hotmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 09, 2011 5:31 PM
To: HuStestimony
Subject: HB738 to be heard 02/10/11 at 9:00am in Room 329

TO: Representative John Mizuno, Chair TeSbmOfly
Representative Jo Jordan, Vice Chair
Human Service Committee Members

FROM: Dara Carlin, M.A.
Domestic Violence Survivor Advocate
881 Akiu Place
Kailua, HI 96734

DATE: 02/10/11

RE: Support for H8738

Please support TANF funds to assist victims of domestic violence. Victims cannot turn into survivors without our help.

Respectfully,

Dara Carlin, M.A.
Domestic Violence Survivor Advocate
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